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21st October 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Own Clothes Day – Friday 23rd October 
As you will be aware from the diary dates section of the newsletter, this Friday 23rd October is ‘Own Clothes 
day’.  All children are to come to school on this day, dressed in their own clothes instead of their school 
uniform.  We kindly ask for a donation of £1 for this, but instead of bringing in cash, we ask for the 
donations to be made online via SchoolMoney.  If you require your login re-sending, please contact the 
school office.  Please can all children come dressed appropriately for weather with coats and suitable shoes 
for outdoor play. 
 
 
Bag2School – collection day, Friday 13th November 
Bag2School is a great way to help raise funds for school.  On Friday this week your child will come home 
with a ‘Bag2School’ which can be filled with your unwanted good quality items such as: 

 Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing 

 Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around) 

 Handbags 

 Hats 

 Bags 

 Scarves and ties 

 Jewellery 

 Lingerie 

 Socks 

 Belts 

 Soft toys 

 Household linen 

 Household curtains 

 Household towels 

 Household bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers) 

Items not accepted are: 

 School uniforms with and without logo 

 Corporate clothing and workwear 

The collection date for all bags to be returned to school is 9am, Friday 13th November.  Please only 
drop bags in the morning and not prior to the collection date.  All bags should be placed outside the 
main office, beside the bike racks ensuring no pathways are obstructed. 
 
 

Many thanks for your continued support 
 
 
 

N M Badger 
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